
Year 8 Computing: Home Learning Week 14 

Greetings Year 8! 

This week’s activity focus is: writing a blog post about your time at Glendale Middle School 

Take care, stay at home, stay safe! 

Mrs P, in ICT  

 

Task Description 

1 

• On your computer, open your internet browser (that’s the one you use to search for 
things on the internet – maybe internet explorer, or google chrome). 

• Type this address into the browser bar at the top 

https://gms.j2webby.com/?cat=4 

or click on the blue link, which should take you straight to the page in j2webby. 
• Click on the relevant section for you – click on the year 8 tab. In there you should see 

my blog post called “the end of the Glendale Era”. 
• At the end of the message, there is a link that says “leave a comment”. Write me a 

reply, to say what you have enjoyed about your time at Glendale, any funny stories, or 
good times that you remember. Maybe you could tell me about the things you are 
looking forward to at your new school, or who you will miss the most? 

             Be careful with your spelling and punctuation, because lots of other people will be able 
to read it. Before you post your reply, maybe you could let your parents check it through – it’s 
always good to let someone else check, as they can sometimes see mistakes that you have 
missed. 

 

2 

When you have finished writing your comments, there is a button that says “post comment” – 
click on this, and the message will be sent to me for approval. Once I do that, you will be able 
to see your comments!  

Please note, I will not approve any comments that are rude or mean to another person, so 
think carefully about what you write! If you wouldn’t be happy seeing it written about you, 
then don’t write it about anyone else. 

3 Have a happy summer – and good luck at your new school! 

 

https://gms.j2webby.com/?cat=4

